
 

New Trash Service 
Effective January 1, 2025 

 Introducing Redgate Disposal  as our new service in 2025.          
        7501 SW County Line Rd,                                               
        Edgerton MO 64444                               
          Email: service@redgatedisposal.com 

 You will receive a 95-gallon trash polycart (red lid ) and a 
95-gallon recycling polycart (yellow lid) prior to January 
1st, 2025. 

 Trash will be picked up weekly. Recycle will be picked up 
bi-weekly. 

 You may get additional polycarts @ $5.00 per month. 

 You may request special assistance for your Redgate 
pickup. 

 One bulky item will be picked up on Mondays upon        
request at no additional fee. 

 Spring and Fall Cleanups will continue. 

 You will be responsible for setting out the current Waste 
Mangement’s Polycarts for pickup (more details at a later date) 

 
 

For up to date information please see the most      
recent Newsletter or go to                               

https://wcsha.org/transition-to-redgate-disposal/ 
October 2024




